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July 10, 1980

Docket 50-10

Mr. Ed Gogek
725 S. Loomis
Chicago, I1linios 60607

Dear Mr. Gogek:

This is in response to your letter to I11inois Senator Richard M. Daley.
Senator Daley referred your letter to the NRC for response.

We have decided that an environi =ntal impact statement should be prepared
for the proposed Dresden Unit No. 1 primary cooling system decontamination.

A copy of the Draft Environmental Statement and the related Federal Register
Notice is enclosed for , ur information. Conments on this draft statement
must be received by the Director, Division of Licensing, U. S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commissicn, Washington, D. C. 20555, by July 21, 1980, to be
assured that they ¢ taken into account in the preparation of the Final
Environmental Statec._at.

I hope this letter has been responsive to your concerns.

;&&& :E irettor

D1v151on o Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

1ncerely,

Enclosures:
1. NUREG-0686
2. Notice




UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

DOCKET NO. 50-10

CUMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT

Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 and the United
States Nuclear Regulatory Commission's regulations in 10 CFR Part 51, notice
is hereby given that a Draft Environmental Statement prepared by the Commission's
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation related to the proposed primary cocling
system chemical decontamination at Commonwealth Edison Company's Dresden Nuclear
Power Station, Unit No. 1 loceted in Grundy County, Illinois is available for
inspection by the public in the Commission's Public Document Room at 1717 H
Street, N. W., Washington, D. C. 20555 and in the Local Public Document Room
at Morris Public Library, 604 Liberty Street, Morris, I1linois 60451. The
Draft Statement is also being made available at the State Clearinghouse, Bureau
of the Budget, Lincoln Tower Plaza, 524 S. Second Street, Room 315, Springfield,
I11inois 62706. Requests for copies of the Draft Environmental Statement
should be addressed to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D. C.,
Attention: Director, Division of Licensing.

Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 51, interested persons may submit comments
on the Draft Environmental Statement for the Commission's consideration.
Federal and State agencies are being provided with copies of the Draft
Environmental Statement (local age~-ies may obtain these documents upon

request). Comments are due by July 21, 1980. Comments by Federal, State,



and local officials, or other persons received by the Commission will be

made available for public inspection at the Commission's Pubiic Document
f.. 1in Washington, D. C. and the Local Public Document Room. Upon
consideratidn of comments submitted with respect to the draft environmental
statement, the Commission's staff will prepare a final environmental state-

ment, the availability of which will be published in the FEDERAL REGISTER.

of the public should be addressed to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, D. C. 20555, Attention: Director, Division of Licensing.
Dated at Bethesd. Y 'and this 30th day of May, 1980.
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Comments on the Draft Environmental Statement from interested persons
FOR THE NUCLEAR KREGULATORY COMMISSION

wis 2.
Dénnis M. Crutchfield, Chj
Operating Reactors Branch #5

Division of Licensing
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